
Welcome 
to In Essence 
Okanagan College’s Culinary and PaT82irArts E-Newsletter Fall 2021

Get an insider’s look at what is happening with programs, events and 
exciting projects in the Culinary and Pastry Arts department. 

Programs are back to full capacity
Starting this fall, the Culinary Arts and Pastry Arts programs are back to full capacity with a maximum of 16 students per intake after operating 
with lower class capacities over the past year. This change will allow more students to be trained for in-demand careers in the culinary industry. 
All in-person classes are held in accordance with Okanagan College’s COVID-19 health and safety protocols, following Provincial and Regional 
health guidelines and WorkBC best practices. Learn more at okanagan.bc.ca/covid19. 

Student activities at a glance
In July, Chef Jim Armstrong and his Professional Cook Level 2 class hosted a wine 
maker’s dinner at the College as part of the Student Dinner series and dazzled 
diners yet again. Forty guests enjoyed an Okanagan-inspired gourmet meal on the 
Infusions patio, along with award-winning Vanessa Vineyards wines from acclaimed 
winemaker Howard Soon. 

Culinary Arts Students and Chef Instructor Mike Barillaro hosted wine paired 
dinners at Sandhill Winery. As a result of a unique collaboration with the Kelowna-
based winery, Culinary Arts students cooked a three-course plated dinner as part 
of a pop-up dinner series. “We are thrilled to welcome the students of Okanagan 
College into our kitchen. They have concepted a mouth-watering menu which 
truly represents their creativity and skill. We are very excited for this collaboration,” 
said Brittany Price, Estate Manager, Sandhill Wines. Read the “A perfect pairing: 
Sandhill invites OC Culinary Arts students into the kitchen” online.

Students are learning about 
pure liquid gold… honey, 
that is! This September, 
students started harvesting 
the 2021 vintage of 
Okanagan College’s Honey. 
Terrific job, students! If you 
would like to purchase a 
jar of delicious OC Honey, 
please visit the Infusions 
Restaurant website for 
operating hours to purchase 
a jar in-person at the 
Kelowna campus.

Students learned 
more about 
harvesting while 
picking the 
vegetables, fruits 
and herbs planted 
earlier this summer 
in the Culinary Arts 
department’s garden 
plot at the Kelowna 
campus. 

Okanagan College is participating in Feed BC, a provincial government initiative led by the Ministry of Agriculture, Food and Fisheries, to 
encourage, inspire and support a shift to more B.C. food in hospitals, residential care facilities, public post-secondary institutions, and other 
government-supported facilities. Culinary and Pastry Arts programs are aiming to have 33 – 50% of food purchases sourced from supplies 
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